
Board of Audit 

February 18, 2020 

Eyota Ambulance Barn 

 

Present: D. O'Neill, J. Schumann, B. Halvorson, D. Kullot, M. Lewis 

Absent:  None 

Guests:  None 

The audit meeting was held after the regular board meeting on February 18, 2020 and called to 

order by D O’Neill. 

The books of the Clerk and Treasurer were audited by the Board Supervisors.  The books were 

found to be accurate. 

The board discussed tax assessments for 2021.  A motion was made by J Schumann, seconded by 

B Halvorson and passed to recommend assessments of Revenue $33,000; Road and Bridge 

$125,000 and Fire $47,805 for Eyota township at the 2020 Annual Meeting for the year 2021. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:40 pm by D O’Neill.  

 

 

Approved and Signed on March 16, 2020 

Respectfully Submitted by M Lewis, Clerk 


